Society Meeting Minutes
28th January 2016
Present Tommy Jackson Mike McIver Peter Morton Daniel McIver Jim Smith Ken Jones Frank Meyers John Harrison Carl Rooney Josh Moorcroft Kevin Jones Joe Johnson Aaron Jackson Mark Stewart Graham Speed
Apologies: Tony Mallon Dave Kirkby Mark Ryder Sean Peloe Steve Stewart
 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Meeting opened at 8 pm; there were no minutes from the previous meeting as it was the Christmas Party.
Secretary’s Report – nothing new to report from last meeting
Treasurers Report 29 members and £857.26 in the bank
Media Officer Daniel informed that the web site had been updated with relevant details including up and coming guest speakers.
AOB.
Jim Smith had written to the Committee to request an EGM re the Society’s future direction, it had been agreed that this be scaled back to a general meeting of Members.
A General debate followed re number of current members in the RA ,  points raised included the fact that  our Society members do not have access to the RA Benevolent fund due to our non member status. The issues regarding insurance cover and premiums, and the general diversion of funds away from refereeing activities and support. Questions also asked about the pros and cons of rejoining the RA.
Aaron suggested that going forward with a view to attract and retain new members that a less formal approach to the meetings may help, with more focus on development and guest speakers.
Tommy raised the point of the end of season AGM, to revisit the issue of our Society potentially rejoining the RA.  Seconded by Jim Smith,
Peter – we should have a detailed proposal to put forward ahead of the meeting and would seek information into the financial stability of the RA ahead of the meeting.
George Cain was again our Guest Speaker and gave another excellent presentation ‘A Refereeing Experience’   A very thought provoking and entertaining presentation, as always Daniel proposed a vote of thanks to George another great presentation.
 
 
Meeting closed 9.55

